United Way of San Antonio
i and Bexar Counly

In response to the violent act yesterday at Robb Elementary School in Uvalde,
Texas, United Way of San Antonio and Bexar County has created the "United
with Uvalde” fund. There are no words for the loss that the victims’ families and
the entire community feels right now.

When a tragedy like this happens, it is imperative that we show those affected
that they are not alone. They should not have to navigate these unimaginable
circumstances by themselves. “United with Uvalde” aims to help those affected
in the coming weeks and months as the community tries to heal.

Money from the “United with Uvalde” fund will be used to support immediate
and long-term mental health services. The funds will also address any
emerging needs that develop in the future. Support services will be for students,
teachers and families in Uvalde. Funds will be made available to nonprofit
organizations with experience and expertise in providing direct mental health
services for communities impacted by trauma.

Please join us as we stand united with Uvalde in this time of immeasurable loss.
Donation link: unitedwithuvalde.org
Text to Donate: UVALDE to 41444
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